
WHEN
Saturday April 19, 2014 at 2 pm

WHERE
3460* Soda Canyon Road – the home of 

Bill Hocker and Mui Ho,  adjacent neighbors. 

     (*the numbers aren't sequential – their gate is directly 
behind the "3267 Stagecoach" Rock)behind the "3267 Stagecoach" Rock) 

To All Soda Canyon - 
Loma Vista Residents 
and Concerned Citizens

A large commercial 
winery operation 

has been proposed on has been proposed on 
Soda Canyon Road 
that will add 
at least another 
130 cars and trucks 
PER DAY driving 
up this dangerous, 
narrow road narrow road 
we live on!

 WHAT CAN YOU DO?
You are cordially invited to join 
a neighborhood meeting to 

voice your concerns and learn more 
about Mountain Peak 

Vineyards, a proposed 100,000 Vineyards, a proposed 100,000 
gallon winery with a 320  

visitor-per-week tasting room, 
and 65,000 SF of caves. 
The winery site is located at 
3265 Soda Canyon 
(Dr. Krupp's former residence)

Please Save The Date!Please Save The Date!   
    Thank you! 

 From concerned residents of
Soda Canyon Road and Loma Vista

for more info email info@sodacanyonroad.org


